
                                                 
COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL 

6-8 Blakey Street, COBAR   NSW   2835 
                Ph: 02 68 362 039     Fax: 02 68 362 187    Email: cobar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We are a school community of responsible, respectful learners 
We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn 

 
COVID-19 Update (12) - Various - 28th April 2020 

 
To our Cobar PS School Community, 
 
Phone Calls 

• To maintain contact we will make regular phone calls to parents of students not attending school. 
• We would like to talk with students to check in and maintain contact. 
• Staff may use their personal mobile phones 
• Their number blocked so it will appear on your phone a Private Number, No Number etc. 
• Please pick up! 

 
Facebook Live Stream 

• Friday this week, 9.30-10.30 with myself and the executive team. 
• We will answer any general questions you have about what we are doing, plans etc. 
• No questions about individual children. 
• If you can’t make it, video of the Livestream will be uploaded to Facebook and you can comment 

or ask questions and we will post answers. 
 
Students Attending School. 

• Children only need to bring food. This can be brought in a plastic bag, no need for a school bag. 
• No drink bottles (we will give them 1 and fill it), or pencils cases, equipment is required, no toys. 
• Nothing from outside of school will go into a classroom (only returned work packs). 
• Children will work from the same work packs which are being sent home. 
• If a work pack is sent home tomorrow and then the child(ren) come to school in the following 

days, send the work pack with them. 
• Everyone to enter through canteen gate, hygiene protocols start there with hand sanitising. 
• All indoor and outdoor surfaces cleaned multiple times through the day. 
• Regular hand washing throughout the day supervised by teachers. 
• 2 classrooms will operate this week, K-2 and Yr 3-6. 
• Playground is restricted, no fixed equipment. 
• Please do not send a child displaying any illness symptoms. 

 
Work Packs 

• Work pack for any children not attending school go out tomorrow. 
• Any work which has previously been returned and marked will also go out. 
• We will knock on doors and would love to see some smiling critter faces open them up  
• We will pick up the work packs you have already if these are left in a bag at the front door. 

 
Continue to look out for each other and those we know might be vulnerable in our Cobar community.  
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal,  
Cobar Public School 
28th April 2020 


